
 

Report of the Property and Major Projects Committee to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

3. QUEEN ELIZABETH II POOLS REDEVELOPMENT  
 
 The Committee received a report from Mark Noonan (Project Co-ordinator) providing a final account 

for the QEII Pools redevelopment. 
 
 The forecast total cost of the project is $21,134,914 compared to an approved budget of $21,149,306.  

This represented a forecast of $14,392 under budget. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


